
Piankatank Shores Civic Association
PO Box 146

Hartfield VA 23071

January 4, 2019

To: P.S.C.AMembers

Wow, 2019 is here already! I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas. ~,efore we know it, we will be
getting ready for another summer time of activities and fun here at the Shores. Again, I would like,
to thank all of our P.S.C.A. members for your hard work and the time that you put into our yearly
events. Your efforts make the events so successful.

I would like to remind everyone that our dues need to be paid by April 16, 20i9. By paying our
dues promptly, it helps us on the budgeting for the upcoming year. .

The association is still looking for a Recording Secretary to serve on the board, since our long time friend
and member, Joyce Lawrence, has stepped down from this position after many years of service. Joyce
will be dearly missed-Thank you Joyce for your long time service. If any of you are interested or know
someone that is interested in serving this position, please contact. your District Rep. 0 r any boa rd
member.

We also need a volunteer to manage the P.$.C.A. website. Terry Johnson, who started the website and
has been managing it, has decided to step down from doing this. - Thanks Terry for your service.

Also, this year, the position of President and District Representatives for 5,6 and 7 are up for election.
So give your District Reps any nominees for these positions so theycan.be presented to- the Board of
Directors at the May 4th, 2019 meeting.

Before we know it Spring will have sprung upon us and it will be time for spring cleaning. So please take
some time to clean up any debris that has collected around our properties over the winter to make the
Shores as appealing as possible.

THANK YOU ALL for all of your support and help during the time I have served as the P.S.C.A. President-
As you may have heard, I will not be running for re-election but have enjoyed my time serving as
President for the past six years.

Sincerely yours,

Chuck Colston, President P.S.C.A.


